
 
RESOLUTION NO.  

 
 
 WHEREAS, the City of Austin has committed to constructing the Waller 

Creek Tunnel; and 

 

 WHEREAS, this tunnel, a CIP project, will be funded through dedicated 

venue bonds and the Waller Creek TIF, in partnership with Travis County; and  

 

 WHEREAS, the Waller Creek TIF necessitates the need to maximize 

developable land; and 

 

 WHEREAS, the City Council, recognizing the aging conditions of the 

current location of the Austin Police Department Main Headquarters, has already 

authorized relocating the Municipal Court from the Austin Police Department 

Main Headquarters Building; and 

 

 WHEREAS, the City of Austin is currently planning a new substation for 

the Austin Police Department that will house the North Central and North East 

Area Commands; NOW, THEREFORE,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF AUSTIN: 

 
 The City Council directs the City Manager to evaluate the feasibility of 

locating those Austin Police Department operations currently housed at the Austin 

Police Department Main Headquarters building to the planned substation that will 

house the North Central and North East Area Commands, or to other appropriate 

locations, and report back to Council in 90 days.  

 

ADOPTED:               , 2008       ATTEST:______________________ 
          Shirley A. Gentry 
               City Clerk 

 


